
  

 

  

 

  

 

 

 

       NBSM-GN/239-2025.                                                                                                                 10-05-2025. 

                          

 

 

URGENT NOTICE 
 

 

This is to inform all concerned that the college will remain open 

on 11th and 12th May, 2025 as advised by IQAC, NBSM meeting dated 10-

05-2025 held at IQAC room.  

 

Please treat it urgent keeping in mind the forthcoming NAAC 

online visit on 15th – 16th May,  
     

                                                                                                             

                                                                                                                    Principal 

               NBS Mahavidyalaya, Jaigaon. 

 

 

 


